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Dear Sir 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, 8T2 800 
OX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
26th March 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- RAYCHEL 
FERGUSON (PRELIMINARy) 

We refer to your letter dated 13th November 2012 and to our letter dated 26th February 
2013. Dr McMolTow, one of the authors of the slide presentation, has provided some 
information pertaining to the slide presentation and the audit. 

Dr McMorrow was employed by Altnagelvin Hospital from August 2005 to August 2006. 
During this time she carried out this audit project under the supervision of paediatric 
consultant Dr Neil Corrigan. The audit was proposed by Dr Corrigan and facilitated by 
the Trust audit department. Dr McMorrow presented the information as follows: 

Ulster Paediatric Society meeting May 2006 
Altnagelvin Hospital Audit Symposium June 2006 
Europaediatrics Conference (poster presentation), Barcelona October 2006 

Dr McMOlTOW has forwarded the Abstract for the project entitled "Paediatric 
Hyponatraemia: Incidence, Aetiology and Management" and we enclose a copy of same. 

Yours faithfully 

er J Qgc\"l=O ~ 
John Johnston 
Solicitor 
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